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Your submission for this review:

Water usage costs are reasonable, however my concern is around the fixed fees. Fixed annual fees for a house in Wyong, for
example, are $1042.90 p.a, and yet in Sydney, a higher socio-economic area, the fixed prices are $682.96 p.a. I'm not sure I can
understand how a council, with a history of miss-management of funds, can justifiably charge 152% of the cost of living in the
second most expensive city in the world. Central Coast water pricing is already out of control, as with all other costs
associated with the and administered by the Central Coast Council, so to further increase costs is just further taking advantage
of and- the residents, ensuring the decline of the economic future of households. We have a lower mean income than
Sydney, yet have higher costs of living. It simply does not indicate anything other than [ Jjij at the higher levels.





